Pre-school Newsletter for Autumn 2023
Welcome back to pre-school everyone. We hope you have all enjoyed the summer holidays.
We have 3 possibly 4 new children starting this term so we hope that they all settle in well and make new friends.
The children are encouraged to play outdoors daily even if its just for a quick run around, so please could you make sure that you bring in a coat to keep at pre-school and a sun hat to keep in their drawer. That will then help us be prepared for all weathers.
Topic for this term
This term we will be covering “all about me” and “people who help us”.
We would really like to have some guest speakers to come in and talk to the children.
If any of you parents out there work for the emergency services, are farmers, dental nurses etc. Then please speak to a member of staff if you are happy to come in and talk to us.
Village Exploration
We’ll we have had Toddle Tuesday, Meander Monday and now we will have Explore Thursday.
We are aiming to visit the local allotments to see how vegetables and fruit grow.
The children will then come back and try out some of the produce to see how it tastes.
 During other trips around the village, we plan to visit the church and the donkeys and of course the Rec.
Headlice
Unfortunately, it is that time of year where headlice are a recuring issue.
We advise that when washing your child’s hair, it might help to use conditioner and then comb through with a nit comb. It would be beneficial to do this procedure with every hair wash just to keep on top of things.

Dates for the diary
Tuesday 3rd October – visit from Appleford children
Tuesday 10th October – visit from Appleford
Monday 16th October – AGM
Tuesday 17th October – Last day of term
Thursday 2nd – First day of term
